Cemetery Commission MEETING MINUTES
March 10, 2010
Meeting called to order at 3:52PM by Chairman Upham.
Members present: Commissioner DeMoranville.
Guests present: None

Minutes of Meeting held on February 3, 2010 were read and approved. The minutes were entered into
the Towns Records and Website.

Unfinished business:

A: Douglas Cemetery was discussed. The clearing of land and the building of roads are finished and
house lots can now be sold. Commissioner at the last meeting suggested a letter be sent to Mr. Barber
asking for an up-date from Mr. Barber on how he was going to protect the cemetery and clean up the
brush. Also at the last meeting Commissioner DeMoranville suggested that a draft letter be composed
and reviewed by the commissioners before sending to Mr. Barber. This matter is tabled until until the
next meeting. Approved.

NEW BUSINESS:

1. Commissioner Upham requested that a letter of appreciation be sent to Commissioner Bates for
his invaluable service of over 6 years. Approved.

COMMUNICATIONS:

None

Pay all Bills:

Motion by Commissioner DeMoranville, 2" and approved.

There being no further business the meeting adjourned at 4:03PM.

Next meeting will be held upon the availability schedule of the newly elected commissioner.



